
October 23, 2024 
 
 
Hi Paul, 
 
I just wanted to thank you and the code enforcement department for being 
so proactive this year with the blighted conditions at  Dayton Drive.  It 
has been routinely mowed all season long.  It is better than it has been in 
years and we noticed! 
  
Thank you! 
Peggy Chinoski 
 
 
 




